
 
 
Whilst the school is closed, our duty and responsibility to safeguarding the pupils remains. Our 
regular check-ins with families needing a bit of extra help and support will continue throughout 
the period of the school closure just as if the school was open. 
 
Please do not feel offended if a member of school staff calls or visits to check in with you, and 
speak to your child. If you have any safeguarding concerns whilst the school is closed, for your 
child or for any other pupil from the school please contact: 
safegurarding@fazakerleyhigh.org 
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